

Dear EVC Student,

Thank you for your interest in the Student Loaner Laptop program. We are not able to take any additional requests for the Fall 2024 semester. Please note that if you have previously submitted a request for the Fall 2024 semester, you have been put on a wait list as all laptops have been distributed. If a laptop becomes available, we will notify you.

The Student Loaner Laptop requests portal for the Spring 2025 semester will again be active in December 2024, and requests for that semester may be submitted at that time.

Thank you,

EVC Technology